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APRIL GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

The Chamber will hold a general membership luncheon meeting on Monday, April 20, 2015 at Noon at the Atlantic
Sands in Rehoboth Beach — guest speaker will be Delaware DNREC Secretary, David Small. The buffet lunch will
include Vegetarian Soup du Jour; Sands House Salad; Chicken Marsala; Chef’s Choice Vegetable, Starch, & Dessert;
and Iced Tea, Coffee & Hot Tea. The cost is $16 per person. Seating at the meeting is limited; reserve your seat now
by contacting Joy at 302-227-2233 ext. 14 or joy @beach-fun.com.

BACK FOR A SECOND YEAR -2015-2016 CHAMBER COUPON BOOK - ONLY 2 OF 80 LEFT!

Only two coupons remain out of eighty to complete this year’s Chamber Coupon Book. A minimum of 50,000 coupon
books will be printed and distributed through the Visitors Center, summer Realtor Bags, Visitors Guide Bins and
more! The coupon book will be printed in full color on glossy stock-5 perforated coupons per page. Members can
purchase a coupon for $100 - coupon dimensions are 3.5” long x 1.375” tall. Call Patty-227-6446 or email

patty @beach-fun.com.

BEACH GOES CAMO MILITARY WEEKEND - APRIL 24-26, 2015

What is the Military Weekend All About? The weekend is a series of events including a SK Run/Walk in honor of
John M. Scharp, who played an active role with the USO Delaware Advisory Council. John passed away in April 2014
of arare form of cancer. This weekend evolved to honor his life and continue his mission of thanking the men and
woman who serve our country. How Can My Company Help? Your company can help us promote M-Give! M-Give
is a text-in to give campaign. Participants in the campaign will ask their patrons to text the keyword BRAVE to 50555.
Donations will be billed directly to the phone carrier, no need to provide credit card information. How Can My
Company Participate? Easy! Just email beachgoescamo@ gmail.com for more information. You will be provided
with signage and informational cards to hand out to patrons. There is no cost to participate in M-Give!!! How Many
Military Members will be in Town? Look for their “The Beach Goes Camo” Military Tee shirts with your logo on
the back! Members of the military will receive a FREE tee shirt to wear during the weekend. This Tee Shirt will let
everyone in town know that they are active or retired military and to stop and say thanks for their service.

What Else is Involved? We are encouraging each business participating in the M-Give campaign to offer something
special to military members. Some examples include a free appetizer, a small token or discount when they stop in.
How Does this Benefit My Company? All M-Give participants’ logos will be featured on the Military Weekend Tee
Shirts, company listing on the Beach Goes Camo website, as well as promoted on our website
www.beachgoescamo.com.

COMING UP IN DEWEY BEACH:
Alley Oop Egg Scoop on Easter weekend, Saturday, April 4 - The Easter Bunny will be hopping around town after the
event on Saturday 1:00- 2:00 PM. The Rusty Rudder will have the bunny on Easter Sunday for brunch/egg hunt!

Dewey Treasure Fest Community Yard Sale is Saturday, April 18 at the Rusty Rudder lot and around town from
8:00to 11:30 AM. To participate in the Yard Sale, e-mail kellydewey @comcast.net.

Coastal Delaware Running Festival — Marathon, Half Marathon, 9k — May 2-3, 2015 — benefitting Delaware
Seashore Preservation Foundation and Delaware Seashore State Parks - to register click here.

DEWEY BEACH ARTS FESTIVAL SEEKS ARTISTS AND CRAFTERS

Dewey Business Partnership is seeking artists and crafters for the 4™ annual Dewey Beach Arts Festival to be held
Saturday, May 9, 2015 on Dagsworthy Avenue. Applications may be downloaded at
www.deweybusinesspartnership.com or by e-mailing deweybusinesspartnership@yahoo.com or calling 302-228-3701.
Deadline to apply is April 11, 2015.

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com. If you have questions, please
give Carol a call on the member hotline at 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547.




